
Laytonville Unified School District 
October 22, 2020 

BOARD DISCUSSION/ACTION ITEM C1 

Board Meeting Date:  October 22, 2020 
 
Subject: Approval of Contract Laytonville Elementary Classroom “D” 

General Contractor 
 
From:    Joan Potter, Superintendent 
 
Explanation: 
The District sent out a request for bids for a General Contractor for the Laytonville Elementary 
School Construction of New Classroom Building "D". We received proposals from four contractors:  

• Cupples and Sons Construction  
• F.R.C., Inc.  
• GMH Building  
• G.C.C.I.  
 

Mrs. Potter will review the attached letters regarding the bids.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation:  
 
 
 
Attachments:  
Letter from FRC, Inc. 
Letter from Cupples and Sons Construction 


